
To:   Department of Energy (via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov) 
From:   Aaron Gunzner, AMCA International 
Date:   10/10/2022 
Subject:  Ex Parte Communication Memo 
 
 
On September 21, 2022, representatives from the Air Movement and Control Association International, 
Inc. (AMCA International) and AMCA International member companies (Acme Engineering & 
Manufacturing Corp. [ACME] and Big Ass Fans) met remotely with the Department of Energy to discuss a 
clarification request regarding fan classification definitions pertaining to the ceiling fan rulemaking and 
the commercial and industrial fans and blowers rulemaking (Docket Nos.: EERE-2013-BT-TP-0050 and 
EERE-2021-BT-TP-0021).  
 
The following individuals were in attendance: 
 

 
Aaron Gunzner (AMCA International) 
Adam Sterne (ACME) 
Christian Taber (Big Ass Fans) 
Jeremy Dommu (DOE) 
Joseph Brooks (AMCA International) 
Michael Ivanovich (AMCA International) 
Mythri Kumar (Guidehouse) 
Peter Sandvik (Guidehouse) 
Sanaee Iyama (LBNL) 
Troy Watson (DOE) 
 
 


